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November 3, 2016 

Denis Kelly, Regional Clerk 

The Regional Municipality of York 

17250 Yonge Street 
Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z1 

Delivered by email to: 
regional.clerk@ york.ca 

Dear Mr. Kelly: 

Re: Town of Aurora Council Resolution of October 25,2016 
Item 1(14), Correspondence and Report from York Region; Re: Review of 
Regional Council Governance 

Please be advised that this matter was considered by Council at its Council meeting held on 
October 25, 2016, and in this regard Council adopted the following resolution. 

1. 	 That the Correspondence and Report from York Region regarding Review 
of Regional Council Governance be received; and 

2. 	 That the following comments from Council be submitted to York Region 
for consideration: 

a. 	 That Council does not support the current Regional Council 
Governance structure; and 

b. 	 That Council supports increasing the size of Regional Council by 
providing an additional member from the Town of Aurora; and 

c. 	 That Council supports the direct election of the Regional Chair. 

The above is for your consideration and any attention deemed necessary. 

Yours sincerely, 

Lisa Lyons 
Town Clerk 
The Corporation of the Town of Aurora 
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